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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

February 22, 2024 

 

Raj Mehta 

c/o Act for Cause 

220 Robert St. S 

Saint Paul, MN 55107 

 

VIA EMAIL:  rajvmehta@gmail.com 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 220 Robert St. S 

 

Raj Mehta: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Council Public Hearing on February 14, 2024 the City Council 

referred the matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. in room 

330 City Hall/Courthouse for discussion of a potential nuisance abatement plan.  

 

The Council action was to deny your appeal. The room remains condemned and cannot be 

used.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Sebastian Migdal – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Inspector  
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